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Comments: Please do not log our mountain in this region. Coal mining and clearcutting has taken a toll on the

Kensee community. Recent clear cutting has caused significant harm to our creeks and private land as far as

land sliding and water being turned onto our lands. My family is one of those near the end of the hollow. We have

many mine shafts in the area and I fear the result of removing needed vegetation


